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T"here hes neler been a better

net-zero
trade and

Economic
and TYade Agree-

Austlalia
on 96

cover more produas as well as

nev,'aJea: such as s:rvices, di-

dral n^a<ie, goveinfloent Prc
iuremettt anC Rules of Origin

GOO)-Product SPecifi c Rules

ichedule. The ongoing CEC,A

negotiations are exPected to
cover a wider range ofproducts
aild ateas zuch as sei.rices, di-

gital tra{e, g:r go.,-qnmenr
pro{:Jrement
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The Australian government is

focusiag on ma:<imisingthe be-

nefiu of lndia's gro*'th bY tar-
geting oppominities wise$' tu
Loth-countries work towards
nei*zero emissiox, there is Po
ter,tial for signi-frcant growth in
rade and investment. Stake-
holders ai'e also encouraged to
provide suggesiions on regulat-
'orv 

chansei and trade diversific-
ution op"pom*ities to fiir*.her
enhance the bilateral econoinic

' relationship. India is hoPefi'r1

rbat bilaterai trade, leiued at
around $24 biliion in 2A23-24,

may touch $1@ billion over the
next fe, years, once the trade

.pacts 
are fullyimpleqrented.

the most
the world
growing at a fast pace, the PaPer
observed"
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"ln 2023, India was ourfourth-
largest export market and is on
track to be the world's third-

to engage economicaliy
lndia, vrhich v'ras aiready

pcpulous countrl, in
and had an econoliiy

mented

afeas bilaterai opportunity
public consultations,"

and ex?loringneft'
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